To the Family at Shackle Island Church of Christ

Thank you for the support

[ write to you again about the progress of how school is going. I am about to finish my first
quarter here at the Tri-Cities School of Preaching, and finales are about to take place within a
couple of weeks. A few weeks earlier we had mid-terms and I did well on the tests. Everything is
going well here at the school. So much so I am gaining more knowledge on how to be an effected
preacher when it comes to preaching in the pulpit. Showing to other the truth of Gods word and
teaching them in a way where they can understand. I have spoken in chapel twice on the topics of
“Hardship” and “When It Comes To Teaching.” I have memories certain passages of scripture that
['am able to quote from the bible without looking. I will continue working hard in my studies to
gain more knowledge. Again, thank you for the support. Keep me in your prayers as I go to school

and to have safe travels to go preach the word of God for all to hear.

In Christian Love
Qewe "kflo&@

Denver K. Tate



